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Samuel Sinyangwe 
MuckRock 

Re: Hanford Police Department Public Records Act Request 

Dear Samuel: 

Our office represents the Hanford Police Department. We have received your request for 
records related to use of force reports and citizen complaints. The Department is in possession of 
records responsive to your request and is working to gather such records. 

Please note that you request the total number of various use of force reports and citizen 
complaints based on certain data. From the time period of 2017 - 2021, the Department did not 
utilize a system which can generate reports containing the numbers requested. The records 
responsive to the requests for that time frame will only be the use of force reports and citizen 
complaints themselves. Please confirm that you would like to receive the reports and complaint 
forms for these requests. 

For 2022, the Department is working to compile the requested information and will 
produce such no later than April 2, 2024. Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have 
any questions. 

MUZ\sv 

Lyman D. Griswold 
(1914-2000) 

Sincerely, 

Michael E. LaSalle 
(Retired) 

GRISWOLD, LaSALLE, COBB, 
DOWD & GIN, LLP 

Steven W. Cobb 
(1947-1993) 

Jim D. Lee 
(Retired) 

Robert W. Gin 
(Retired) 
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